
The St. Mark’s Class of 2020 delivered beautiful artwork to the 

cardiology clinic at Ben Taub Hospital as a student-imagined and 

led outreach project this spring. While at the hospital, there was 

an emergency that required a lock down. Students remained safely 

secured within the cardiology clinic for the duration of the event. 

Our 5th grade students were respectful, polite, and quiet during 

the entirety of the situation.


